FiDIC

FIDIC AFRICA

Attention : José Paulo Nébrega

President

Associacao Angolana de Projectistas e Consultores (AAPC)
Rua do MAT, Condominio Alfa-Escritorio. Ed. No.7
Talatona, Luanda

Angola

Email : jpnobrega@progestangola.com
10 July 2020

Dear Mr. Nobrega

Welcome to FIDIC AFRICA - Associacao Angolana de Projectistas e Consultores

I would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of FIDIC AFRICA Executive Committee, to thank you for
your application and to warmly welcome you and your Association to the FIDIC AFRICA Organisation.

Attached please find:
- CV’s/Bio’s of the FIDIC AFRICA Executive Committee Members
- FIDIC AFRICA Constitution and Bylaws
- The last newsletter sent
- Pro-rata invoice — July-December 2020

We are eager to get better acquainted with you and will be in touch to arrange a Zoom meeting in the
near future to meet you and introduce you to our Executive Committee.

Eng. Kabelo Motswagole
President
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